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It is Chinese New Year this week! Happy New Year! To help your child undertsand what happens during Chinese New Year, please use the link below to watch the video.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c8ssHXZ9_qU 
 
Can you help your child learn the dragon song?  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gmCZ5YZXiAw 
 

 
Can you discuss with your child what we celebrate? How do we celebrate? Do we wear fancy clothes and eat nice food? 
 
Can your child have a go at drawing some foods people might eat at chinese new year? Encourage your child to say what sound the food words start with e.g. noodles start 
with the ‘n’ sound.  
 
Collect some items from your kitchen to make a yummy meal. How many items are there? How would you make the meal? Can you draw a picture of the meal? 
 
Can your child have a go at painting or drawing a dragon?  
 
 
 
Can you have a go at making your own chinese lantern? Please see below for some ideas.  
 

            
 

If you have some playdough at home, please have a go at following the actions on the link below. This helps your child with their fine motor skills.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yL2h-apUJak 

 

 
Please take photographs of any work your child completes and upload it onto class dojo, we would love to share this with the rest of the class! 
Have fun and take care 
Mrs Tonkinson  
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